
February 16, 2014

Dear Praying Friends,

We just had a great meeting with College Park Baptist 
Church (NC) and another missionary family headed 
to a different part of Italy. It was a lot of fun to get to 
know this church, and it is exciting to meet others 
whom God is sending to Italy.

We will have no definitive answer regarding finan-
cial aid for studying Italian in Italy until we have a 
set date for language school. However, we might be 
able to get a better idea of the situation as financial 
aid applications and requirements for the next school 
year become available in the next few months. 

Please continue to pray as we schedule meetings. We have a specific location in mind 
for a meeting in May, but God would need to open that door. We also have to be close 
to home during another free weekend in May, and we don’t have any leads for a meeting 
close to home right now. In July and August we will be in parts of IL, WI, and MI. We 
are looking to fill those months in those areas. 

Thank you for your prayers. God added another church and another family to our sup-
port team this month! 

For the Sake of His Name,

Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, & Angelo
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pray
that I may open 

my mouth boldly, 
to make known 
the mystery of 

the gospel.

Ephesians 6:19
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We had so much fun in the 
snow that we prayed for our 
friends to get snow too!*

~Daniela and Nino

*Our apologies to those of you who 
have had enough already. :)


